IMPORTANT NOTICE

Aftersweep

Weather permitting, on      , the excess rock will be swept from the common roads and parking areas.  On that day, please move vehicles off these areas by       and make sure your sprinklers are turned off.  

The roads can be driven on, but we ask that you do not park on them until after the crews have completed the sweeping.  
As mentioned in earlier notices, avoid twisting or spinning your tires for the rest of the summer as the surface will be tender and susceptible to damage. If tire twists do occur, typically they disappear over time. 

If rain threatens, another notice will be posted.  Thank you for your cooperation.
